
Principal’s Message

September, 2024

Dear Plain Families,

We have enjoyed a very smooth start to our school year (Despite the SCDOT road work on
Neely Ferry Road.) Thank you for your support as we continue to work together in order to
keep our school family safe, healthy, and focused on academics. What an absolute joy it has
been starting a new school year and having everyone together again.

Enjoy the month of September. I hope you are able to visit a local apple orchard with your
family, sip hot cider, and enjoy an apple donut. Time goes by far too quickly and quality family
time is so important.

Most sincerely,
Mrs. Mihalic


